                           Home Learning Packets



January,9th,2022
Dear Parents, 
As you are aware, Home Learning will begin on Monday, January 10th,2022, learning packets are going home on that day. Learning packets include; literacy and numeracy activities,a Happy New Year booklet and borrow-a-books. All material is to be returned to school on your child’s first day back.
Please complete the Happy New Year booklet during the first week. Please take your time with colouring and printing numerals.Thanks!
Students will continue to read their borrow-a-books. There are 3 books labelled for each week. Please read a book each day, write the title and print your name on the reading log.Also, enjoy your favorite books at home.
Please continue to practice the sight word list your child has at home. If you think they are ready for the next list, send me an email and I can forward it to you. I will test your child’s knowledge of the list of words, when they return to class.
In your packet there are writing sheets. Students should try to write each day. Writing can be drawing a detailed picture, labelling items and then writing a basic sentence using your sight words and sounding out unknown words.I do not expect these words to be spelt correctly. If they print only the first and last sound in the word, that is great. Writing can also be; printing names, a list or a note to someone. Use the front and back of your writing sheet. 
Each day, students can complete one sheet, they choose, from the home learning packet.Also, please try and play a math game from either packets, or play a board\card game from home. Any activity that the children are counting and recognizing numerals to ten, is great. Count forwards and backwards, start at different numbers and count on from that number.Please put the date on all sheets as they are completed.Thanks.
Students can also access Squiggle Park and Boom Cards. Password codes can be found on the cover of student agendas.Email me if you have any trouble logging in.  
Be sure to get outside to play and have fun in the snow, whenever you can and weather permits.
If you need anything, I can be reached by email at joan.sullivan-goguen@nbed.nb.ca or school, 627-4074.
Please continue to check our class page for updates and information.Send me pictures of my little Kinders and I will add them to our page.I miss seeing their beautiful smiles!!
Thank you for your continued support, take care, stay safe and healthy!
Mrs.Sullivan-Goguen

  
